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In an article published in both the Roanoke Times and the Richmond Times-Dispatch, Williams Mullen 

CEO Woody Fowler discussed the closing of firm client Sweet Briar College. See the story here.
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Woody Fowler discusses the closing of 
Sweet Briar College in the Roanoke Times

http://www.roanoke.com/news/virginia/judge-restricts-sweet-briar-s-use-of-funds-for-closure/article_f8c66ae3-2e42-58a5-aeab-a9983d12bfd3.html

